Keith Coburn

From: Robert <ridmd1@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 2:51 PM

To: Keith Coburn

Cc: JRENGER64@GMAIL.COM; Victoria McCauley; kcrm.kdnh@gmail.com

Subject: Re: KCRM-LP Status Update

Hello Mr. Coburn,

Thank you for your question.

We went back on the air for station KCRM-lp, 96.7 FM on July 16, 2019.

Thanks for your cooperation.

Sincerely, Robert Dick Catholic Radio of Marshalltown

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 11, 2019, at 12:17 PM, Keith Coburn < Keith.Coburn@fcc.gov> wrote:

Dear Licensee,

Our records indicate KCRM-LP filed a silent STA request for a period starting on July 19, 2018. Our records also indicate that a license to cover was filed on July 15, 2019. In order to properly determine how long KCRM-LP has been off the air, please respond to this email with the resumption date for the silent period starting July 19, 2018.

Sincerely,

Keith Coburn Broadcast Program Assistant FCC Media Bureau/Audio Division 445 12th St., SW Washington, DC 20554 (202) 418-1583